
									 	

	

COMPANIES HOUSE GIBRALTAR 
 

NOTICE 
 

Companies House Gibraltar will exceptionally close to the public at 12:30pm on Friday 
9th June 2023 instead of at 3:00pm. 

 
Any urgent requests must be submitted to the registry before 12:00pm on Thursday 8th 

June 2023 to be ready for collection on 12:00pm on Friday 9th June 2023. 
 

Meanwhile, please note that most queries can be answered by visiting 
www.companieshouse.gi and consulting the information that is available there. 

 
All statutory forms and service request forms are available for download from the 

following link: http://www.companieshouse.gi/forms.html. 
 

Our Guidance Notes can be downloaded from the following link: 
http://www.companieshouse.gi/CircSel1. 

 
Also note that eRegistry subscribers can continue filing documents electronically via our 

eRegistry platform. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 

Companies House Gibraltar 
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	


